
This is a bad bill and I want my voice heard. A personal defense weapon has to be readily available. 
Locking it up in a safe out of reach is not readily accessible. Home invaders do not knock and announce 
their intentions. You may have but mere seconds to retrieve your line of defense.  
 
My locked door IS my security. The criminals and the criminals alone are responsible for what they do. 
Breaking into my house, stealing my weapons and using them in criminal activities does not make me 
criminally liable. If this bill passes that is what will happen. It will make a law abiding citizen a criminal 
for keeping his first line of defense readily accessible.   
 
Shut HB 4005 down please. 
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Bandon, Oregon 

Coos County 

 


